
 

Recommendations from the Overview and Scrutiny Board meeting held on 16th 

January 2024 

 

 

Parking Enforcement - Service Level Agreement with Wychavon District 

Council 

 

RECOMMENDED that  

 

with regard to the Parking Enforcement Service the Cabinet consider the following 

options:  

 

a) go out to tender for the parking enforcement contract;  

 

b) have the service delivered in-house. 

 

 

Finance and Budget Working Group – Update 

 

RECOMMENDED that  

 

the Cabinet consider, as part of the 2024/5 MTFP Tranche 2, approval of the Ward 

Budgets proposal contained in the briefing paper now submitted, as tabled at the 

meeting of Overview and Scrutiny on 16th January 2024. 

 


